4-H launches True Leaders in Service
Source: Chuck Stamper, extension special projects coordinator
Community service has long been one of the pillars of the 4-H youth development program, with even the youngest Cloverbuds learning to pledge their hands to larger service. While 4-H’ers engage in community service projects throughout the year, clubs across the country will take their community service up a notch in April as part of the True Leaders in Service initiative.

True Leaders in Service gives 4-H’ers an additional opportunity to give back to their community and say “thank you” to all the businesses, individuals, government entities and organizations that support local 4-H efforts throughout the year. 4-H’ers will identify a local issue or community service project to tackle during the month. While activities will go on throughout the month, the event will culminate on April 29, 4-H’s National Day of Service.

4-H is starting the initiative now as a nod to its volunteers as this month is National Volunteer Appreciation Month. Volunteers have long been the backbone of 4-H, helping agents provide meaningful youth development opportunities by donating their expertise and time.
In (COUNTY NAME), we’ll be doing (LIST ACTIVITIES HERE, INCLUDING DATE, TIMES AND LOCATION IF APPLICABLE) as part of the initiative.

For more information about or to participate in the True Leaders in Service, contact the (COUNTY NAME) Extension office.
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